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Achievements… 
 
We purchased and installed a new floor; we decorated/ painted the cupboards and toilet doors. 
 
We appointed a new cleaner and the HQ cleanliness has been significantly improved, as well as 
buying a Henry Vacuum for all groups to use after their meetings. 
 
Tracey found and switched us to a cheaper electricity tariff. 
 
We have taken the first steps to changing to constitution which hopefully will make running the hut 
easier for everyone. 
 

Thank you.... 
 
I would like to say thank you to all the leaders and the committee members who have all done 
different things to keep the hut up and running and who have also helped me muddle through the 
last year I’m still finding my feet but I'm looking forward to the next year. 
 

Future plans.... 
 
Planning ahead, we're looking to replace the short fence around the field. 
 
Address the car park pot holes 
 
Trim the conifers 
 
Find a solution to the upkeep of the grass 
 
Paint the facer boards 
 
Clear the side of the hut 
 
Sort out a new fire point sign 
 

Fundraising.... 
 
Well of course the tea tent raised a huge amount of money with Barclays doubling £700 which 
was great!! This year I'm hoping that we will be able to do a few more activities throughout the 
year to raise more money. 


